EJM Consulting, LLC
103-14 Liberty Avenue
Ozone Park, NY 11417
(646) 705-1914




To Whom It May Concern:


Please be advised that on the 1-2 of July 2021, from 9am to 4pm Thursday - Friday, Prospect Place between Utica Avenue and Rochester Avenue will be closed to vehicular traffic due to a crane operation at 1435 Prospect Place in Brooklyn.  This closing has been approved by the N.Y.C. Department of Transportation.  This notice is for your information only and no reply is necessary.  If you have any questions please contact me at the number listed above.  Thank you.


Kimberly Garcia
Authorized Representative

CC:	NYC Police Dept.
	NYC Fire Dept/EMS
	NYC DOT SEU
	NYC DOT OCMC
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